
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 17th September 2021  

 STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 

WILLOW CLASS - Holly Hellen- for consistently following the school rules and listening attentively.  

Olivia Lewis- for answering Explanation and inference questions confidently and using the text to support her         
answers.  

 

MAPLE CLASS - Abigail for fluent reading. 

Ema for consistently completing all her work on her own and then helping other pupils with their work. 

 

OAK CLASS -  Samual for clear and confident reading and good comprehension skills. 

Belinay for completing her work to a very high standard. 

 

 

 

  

SCHOOL RULES 

1. We keep our hands to ourselves. 

2. We try our best to complete our tasks. 

3. We use our indoor voices inside the building. 

4. We say three kind things to each  

other every day. 

5. We always walk around our school. 

6. We do not leave the classroom    without being told. 



 

 

 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our Safeguarding Policy, it is available to view 
on the school’s website  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

MONDAY  11+ CLUB WITH MRS BAXTER 

TUESDAY  HOCKEY AND FOOTBALL  - YEARS 1-3 WITH MISS BATES 

WEDNESDAY FOOTBALL - YEARS 4-6 WITH MR CHIPPERFIELD 

WEDNESDAY MULTISKILLS - YEARS 1– 3 WITH ELITE SPORTS 

THURSDAY  MULTISKILLS - YEARS 4-6  WITH ELITE SPORTS 

FRIDAY  HOCKEY - YEARS 4 - 6 WITH ELITE SPORTS 

 SCHOOL UNIFORM 

School is very much back to normal.  We are however, seeing a few children not wearing the     

correct uniform.  May we please remind you, it is black/grey trousers or skirts.  The sky blue polo 

shirt and the claret jumper or cardigan.  No other jumper or hoodie is acceptable.  In the Summer 

Term when the weather is warmer, girls can wear a blue school summer dress.   PE kits, blue/

black shorts or tracksuit bottoms if cold, again blue or black and a sky blue T-shirt.  There should 

not be multi-coloured leggings or various    different  coloured T-shirts. 

ALSO - If your child is attending an after school club, they MUST bring their PE kit with them! 

If you need to purchase more uniform, the website to order is 

www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk. 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE LABEL YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM! 

 



  

School Lunches 

Our new school lunches are working very well and they are absolutely delicious!  
Remember if you want to purchase a lunch you have to choose your meals via 
Parentpay.  Orders need to be made by Tuesday lunchtime for the following 
week.  All menus are there up until half-term.  Universal Free School Meals 
are for children in Reception, year 1 and year 2.  Parents of these children 
and Pupil Premium children still need to go on to Parentpay to choose their 
meals.  Anyone having issues with ordering should contact the school office. 

Don’t forget—order by Tuesday for the following Monday! 

 

LUNCHES FOR W/C 27TH SEPTEMBER LOOK LIKE THIS 

 


